
 

Sheepy Parish Neighbourhood Plan 

A summary from the March 2019 Steering group  

meetings with subsequent updates. 

1. Progress against Plan 

Referendum - held on Thursday 14th March 2019. 

Sheepy Parish Neighbourhood plan 'made'. A fantastic result for all involved. 

The Sheepy Parish Neighbourhood Plan now forms part of the Development Plan for 

Hinckley and Bosworth and the policies in the plan will be given full weight when 

assessing planning applications that affect land covered by the plan. 

See both the HBBC website  (https://www.hinckley-  
bosworth.gov.uk/sheepyplan ) and the Sheepy Neighbourhood plan web site ( 
https://sheepyparishneighbourhoodplan.com/ ) for all information 

2. Budget 

No further expenditure incurred or planned. 

3. Communications 
A full page A4 leaflet has been delivered to every address in the Parish describing the 
successful conclusion of the referendum on 14th March. This is also displayed on all Parish 
noticeboards. 

4. Steering Group 

At the SG meeting held on 27th March it was decided that the SG would not immediately 
seek to disband but would recommend to the PC the group continue to function (subject to 
approval) for reasons that could include such as the following: 

• To discuss with the PC the storage/archiving of electronic and hard copy data e.g. 
the Neighbourhood plan 

• To agree with the PC about the future of the NP website and email management 
• Any other role that might be required by the PC 

Next meeting to be decided 

Mick Toogood  

Chair 
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